
The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths 
Chairman: Mr John O'Hara QC 

Ms Joanna Bolton 
Directorate of Legal Services 
2 Franklin Street 
BELFAST 
BT28DQ 

Dear Ms Bolton, 

Re: Raychel Ferguson Governance 

I refer to the above. 

Your Ref: NSCB04/1 
NCSW50/1 

Our Ref: AD-0600-13 

Date: 17th June 2013 

In the course of giving evidence on 17th January 2013, Mr McKee indicated that he 
was worked in accordance with an "Accountable Officer Memorandum. " You will see 
from page 6 of the transcript of that day's evidence that Mr Simpson QC undertook to 
locate such a memorandum. 

I would be grateful if that document was provided together with any similar document in 
existence for the Chief Executives of the then Altnagelvin Trust and Sperrin Lakeland 
Trust for the period 1999-2002. 

In respect of the request for the document referred to by Mr McKee, I would be grateful 
to receive it by return; for the others, within 7 days please. 

Yours sincerely, 

Anne Dillon 
Solicitor to the Inquiry 

Secretary: Bernie Coni on 
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BT14GB 
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